
As the first point of contact here at Akoranga Preschool I believe it is of utmost 

importance to build good relationships with our families and children  

Meaningful relationships are key to us here and I believe Communication is  

vital in these relationships. 

It is my pleasure to greet every family and visitor to our centre with a positive 

and friendly welcome. 

I am enjoying getting to know all our families and children here and I will  

always do my best to keep all communication lines open between myself and 

management here at Akoranga. 

 

Our learning partnerships between kaiako/teachers, parents, and whānau/families play a 

key role in our children's learning. 

Most of all we believe in the power and wonder of the child, our children.  


